WAFL9 Poster Guidelines
All posters are to be presented during the poster session, which will be held in Clark Hall (room 701) between 1:30pm and 3:00pm on Saturday, August 24. 

· Poster boards are 6 feet wide x 5 feet high (1.83 meters x 1.52 meters). Please plan the size of your poster accordingly. We will provide the means for attaching your poster to the board.
· Your poster should include the title and name(s) and affiliation(s) of the author(s), and a short abstract. We recommend that you use a font for the title that is large enough to be read from a distance of 12 feet (~4 meters); the body of the poster should be readable from a distance of 6 feet (~2 meters).
· We strongly encourage you to bring your poster with you to WAFL9, as it may be difficult to handle this task after your arrival in Ithaca. If you need to make your poster in Ithaca, we suggest the following poster printing facilities:
Albert R. Mann Library (on-campus; see map)

Please note the Computing Help Desk & Plotter hours, which will be updated August 6.

Staples (off-campus)
742 South Meadow St Suite 200, Ithaca, NY 14850 

Phone: (607) 275-0240 Fax: 607.275.0384

FedEx (off-campus)
605 W State St, Ithaca, NY 14850

Phone: (607) 272-0202
· We recommend that you prepare a paper or a handout summarizing the work presented. Many presenters find it efficient to offer a single-page miniature of the poster. Please note that the conference will have no copying facilities on-site, so we suggest that you bring copies (~80) of your handout with you to WAFL9 if you decide to prepare one. If you will have to make copies in Ithaca, we suggest the following copy-print facilities.
Staples 

742 South Meadow St Suite 200, Ithaca, NY 14850 

Phone: (607) 275-0240 Fax: 607.275.0384

UPS
407 College Ave, Ithaca, NY 14850 

Phone: (607) 319-0248 Fax: 607.319.0224

store6252@theupsstore.com
FedEx 

605 W State St, Ithaca, NY 14850

Phone: (607) 272-0202

Gnomon Copy
722 South Meadow Street Suite 700, Ithaca, NY 14850

Phone: (607) 273-3333 Fax: 607.273.5530
Please note that all of these copy-print facilities are off-campus. 
